The Lake Boon Commission
6/27/07 Meeting

Meeting commenced at 7:05PM with Conray Wharff, Cindy
Curley and Lee Heron present.

Minutes from 3/27/07 and 5/3/07 approved.

The Commission unanimously voted to approve John Flynn’s
request to move a raft from 81 Hunter Ave to 69 Hunter Ave in the
same location as it is currently. The Commission will send John
Flynn a letter of approval.

Conray Wharff will contact Lycott to inform them of the need to
spot treat the Lake area just inside the first basin.

The Commission will survey docks in need of repair and notify
Homeowners of the need to fix within thirty days.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45PM




